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MEMO 
 
 
DATE:  June 21, 2010 
 
TO:   FCZD Advisory and Technical Committee Members 

Other Interested Parties  
 
FROM:  Meghan MacMullen, Administrative Assistant 
 
SUBJECT: Review Process - DRAFT Skagit River Comprehensive Flood 

Management Plan 
 
 
Attached, is the first draft of the Skagit River Comprehensive Flood Hazard 
Management Plan for your review.  Please identify any items of importance that may 
have been left out, areas that should be developed further, or additional sources of 
information that could be referenced.   
 
It has been presented to you in Word, and the preferred format for comments, edits, 
and/or questions is the “track changes” feature in Word.  If you are unable to view these 
files, hard copies can be made available upon request.  Of course, written edits are 
always accepted. 
 
A joint meeting of the Advisory and Technical Committees will be scheduled on 
Monday, September 20, to go over this document together.  Additional meeting 
information will be sent to you closer to this date. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (360) 336-9400, or by e-mail at 
meghanm@co.skagit.wa.us.   
 
Thank you in advance for your time! 
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